July 26, 1956
Dear Sirs

Thanks very much for your letter. I am
very sorry you couldn't get us plainer, but since
we are a 500 watt station, that you did well to
receive us at all.

Thanks again for the letter and we hope we
will be hearing from you again.

Sincerely yours,

= #z. #Z2

Carl W, Mc Cauley, Mgr.
Radio Station KDQN



